
             

 
Monthly Report August 2023 

 
 
Cricket 
Unfortunately this last Sunday’s cricket match vs Street End was lost and the previous 
game was rained off. Having been promoted last season into the Kent Village league 
Division 2 the side are currently 11th in the league  
 
The Saturday side continued with friendly matches with the latest against The Maypole 
PH which the Borden side won. Friendlies will continue with this side until a regular 
full team can be created. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can be 
viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
Anyone interested in playing regular cricket is asked to contact the cricket section via 
the details on the website. 
 
 
Football 
The football season has begun with the first match being lost 2-1. The second league 
game will be played this Wednesday evening 16th (at the time of writing) which will 
be a home game. 
 
The junior side will soon also begin their league matches for this new season. 
 
General Comment 
The hot water tanks are due to be replaced this week and will be reported on verbally 
at the Parish Council meeting. 
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